BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

October 17, 2012

President's Welcome

Minutes were read and approved

Treasurer Report: 
· Checking balance - $6043.00.     Savings balance - $6293.00

· Reminder to all members at general meeting - BAMTA dues should be paid.
President Announcements

· Mentoring New Members:  Lacey Wheeler is coordinating mentors with teachers.  Please contact Lacey if you are interested in mentoring or require a mentor.

· Refreshments:  Thanks to those who provided refreshments.  Refreshments may not be available at some meetings if no one signs-up to bring them. In the future, the refreshment coordinator may consider only providing refreshments for the Sept. and May meetings. 

· MTNA Competitions at CU Boulder on 10-26 and 10-27.  Cynthia Allor sent an email request for assistance at MTNA Competitions.  Volunteers may sign up for a one hour shift or longer.  Volunteers should also be prepared to pay a $3.00 parking fee but it will be reimbursed by CSMTA.  Contact Cynthia (callor@ecentral.com) for more information.  
· STA (Student Theory Achievement) Deadline:  November 15, 2012.  
1. All registration forms are found on website: http://www.comusicteachers.net/newstate.asp?page=sta
2. Exams offered at BAMTA Achievement Day and CSMTA Conference.
Achievement Day

· Saturday, May 11, 2013, 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.  
· Registration deadline - April 13.  Special Project deadline April 27.

· Two minimum options required.  Required options include technique and music knowledge (a paper test).  STA tests can be taken in place of Achievement Day test but must be registered separately (see deadline above.)
· Super Achiever students - four options required this year.  Students are allowed to participate in up to five.
· A 50% discount on registration is offered to MusicLink students.

MPF:

· Audition schedules emailed 10-17-12 (272-274 participants signed up)

· Barb Grout is piano coordinator for this year.  
· Exodus recording now on website.  Tempo is too fast (104.)  Actual tempo is 92.
· Irish Tune and Schubert duet (level C) email announced these duets cancelled due to lack of duet pairs.  Decision:  The program will include these performances.  10-17-12 #1
· Carol Wickham-Revier is looking for two volunteers to play the primo of the Schubert duet.

· Contact Heather Hall with any student drops from the auditions.

· Teachers should plan to stay an extra hour on audition day to receive results.

· Please remember that the job schedule is being coordinated as fairly as possible.
Other Announcements

· Heather Hall is performing in The Secret Garden at Longmont Theatre Company and encourages people to attend.
· State Conference (June 5-8) keynote speaker is Ingrid Clarfield.  Please plan for Student Performance Activity during the conference.
· Rockley Music reminder:  Liane Rockley will deliver music ordered by teachers at BAMTA meetings.  Rockley Music is also looking for piano teachers at their new Music Education Center.  If you are interested in teaching at the Music Education Center, please contact Liane at lprockley@aol.com.

